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virtualization technology on IBM Power Systems servers. SR-IOV allows multiple logical partitions (LPARs) to share a
PCIe adapter with little or no run time involvement of a hypervisor or other virtualization intermediary. SR-IOV does
not replace the existing virtualization capabilities that are offered as part of the IBM PowerVM® offerings. Rather,
SR-IOV compliments them with additional capabilities. This paper describes many aspects of the SR-IOV technology,
including: A comparison of SR-IOV with standard virtualization technology Overall benefits of SR-IOV Architectural
overview of SR-IOV Planning requirements SR-IOV deployment models that use standard I/O virtualization Configuring the
adapter for dedicated or shared modes Tips for maintaining and troubleshooting your system Scenarios for configuring
your system This paper is directed to clients, IBM Business Partners, and system administrators who are involved with
planning, deploying, configuring, and maintaining key virtualization technologies.
Follow Me Francesca Riley 2019
Commodore 64 Programmer's Reference Guide 1983-01 Introduces the BASIC programming language, shows how to incorporate
graphics and music in programs, and discusses the machine language used by the Commodore 64 computer
Auditory Prostheses Fan-Gang Zeng 2011-09-15 Cochlear implants are currently the standard treatment for profound
sensorineural hearing loss. In the last decade, advances in auditory science and technology have not only greatly
expanded the utility of electric stimulation to other parts of the auditory nervous system in addition to the cochlea,
but have also demonstrated drastic changes in the brain in responses to electric stimulation, including changes in
language development and music perception. Volume 20 of SHAR focused on basic science and technology underlying the
cochlear implant. However, due to the newness of the ideas and technology, the volume did not cover any emerging
applications such as bilateral cochlear implants, combined acoustic-electric stimulation, and other types of auditory
prostheses, nor did it review brain plasticity in responses to electric stimulation and its perceptual and language
consequences. This proposed volume takes off from Volume 20, and expands the examination of implants into new and
highly exciting areas. This edited book starts with an overview and introduction by Dr. Fan-Gang Zeng. Chapters 2-9
cover technological development and the advances in treating the full spectrum of ear disorders in the last ten years.
Chapters 10-15 discuss brain responses to electric stimulation and their perceptual impact. This volume is particularly
exciting because there have been quantum leap from the traditional technology discussed in Volume 20. Thus, this volume
is timely and will be of real importance to the SHAR audience.
Arts and Technology Fay Huang 2010-01-06 We welcome you to the First International Conference on Arts and Technology
(ArtsIT 2009), hosted by CSIE of the National Ilan University and co-organized by the National Science Council, ICST,
College of EECS at National Ilan University, Software Simulation Society in Taiwan, ISAC, TCA, NCHC, CREATE-NET, and
Institute for Information Industry. ArtsIT2009 was held in Yilan, Taiwan, during September 24–25, 2009. The conference
comprised the following themes: • New Media Technologies (Evolutionary systems that create arts or display art works,
such as tracking sensors, wearable computers, mixed reality, etc. ) • Software Art (Image processing or computer
graphics techniques that create arts, including algorithmic art, mathematic art, advanced modeling and rend- ing, etc.
) • Animation Techniques (2D or 3D computer animations, AI-based animations, etc. ) • Multimedia (Integration of
different media, such as virtual reality systems, audio, performing arts, etc. ) • Interactive Methods (Vision-based
tracking and recognition, interactive art, etc. ) The conference program started with an opening ceremony, followed by
three keynote speeches and four technical sessions distributed over a period of two days. Two poster sessions, one hour
each, were scheduled before the afternoon oral sessions. An Int- active Arts Exhibition was held in conjunction with
ArtsIT 2009. Twelve well-known digital arts teams from Taiwan exhibited 15 artworks in this event, including 10 intactive installation arts, 4 video arts, and 1 digital print. The conference received around 50 submissions from 15
different countries.
Managing Information Security John R. Vacca 2013-08-21 Managing Information Security offers focused coverage of how to
protect mission critical systems, and how to deploy security management systems, IT security, ID management, intrusion
detection and prevention systems, computer forensics, network forensics, firewalls, penetration testing, vulnerability
assessment, and more. It offers in-depth coverage of the current technology and practice as it relates to information
security management solutions. Individual chapters are authored by leading experts in the field and address the
immediate and long-term challenges in the authors’ respective areas of expertise. Chapters contributed by leaders in
the field covering foundational and practical aspects of information security management, allowing the reader to
develop a new level of technical expertise found nowhere else Comprehensive coverage by leading experts allows the
reader to put current technologies to work Presents methods of analysis and problem solving techniques, enhancing the
reader’s grasp of the material and ability to implement practical solutions
Arm System-On-Chip Architecture, 2/E Furber 2001-09
Vampire Solstice Starfields 2006-04 For the Vampire community, the Solstice Choosing has been the holiest night of the
year - for a hundred thousand years. But this year, something new is about to happen. The oldest prophecies are about
to be fulfilled - and the Festival of Blessings is finally upon us.
Highway Maintenance Operations and Research 1991 1991 The Record contains 35 papers on highway maintenance operations
activities and research results intended to assist maintenance engineers in improving the efficiency and effectiveness
of maintenance efforts.
PC Magazine 2003
Wireless Java Programming for Enterprise Applications Dan Harkey 2002-09-23 * Offers timely material, and is
anticipated that over 80% of Fortune 1000 companies will incorporate mobile devices and wireless applications into
their existing systems over the next two-five years. * Authors utilize XML and related technologies such as XSL and
XSLT as well as Web services for server-sided application construction. * Details how to build a complete enterprise

IBM Power System E980: Technical Overview and Introduction Scott Vetter 2020-01-10 This IBM® RedpaperTM publication
provides a broad understanding of a new architecture of the IBM Power System E980 (9080-M9S) server that supports IBM
AIX®, IBM i, and Linux operating systems (OSes). The objective of this paper is to introduce the major innovative Power
E980 offerings and relevant functions: The IBM POWER9TM processor, which is available at frequencies of 3.55 - 4.0 GHz.
Significantly strengthened cores and larger caches. Supports up to 64 TB memory. Integrated I/O subsystem and hotpluggable Peripheral Component Interconnect Express (PCIe) Gen4 slots, double the bandwidth of Gen3 I/O slots. Supports
EXP12SX and ESP24SX external disk drawers, which have 12 Gb SAS interfaces and double the existing EXP24S drawer
bandwidth. New IBM EnergyScaleTM technology offers new variable processor frequency modes that provide a significant
performance boost beyond the static nominal frequency. This publication is for professionals who want to acquire a
better understanding of IBM Power SystemsTM products. The intended audience includes the following roles: Clients Sales
and marketing professionals Technical support professionals IBM Business Partners Independent software vendors (ISVs)
This paper expands the current set of IBM Power Systems documentation by providing a desktop reference that offers a
detailed technical description of the Power E980 server. This paper does not replace the current marketing materials
and configuration tools. It is intended as an extra source of information that, together with existing sources, can be
used to enhance your knowledge of IBM server solutions.
Architects' Data Ernst Neufert 1991-01-15 This is an essential aid in the initial design and planning of a project. The
relevant building type is located by a comprehensive index and cross reference system, a condensed commentary covers
user requireements, planning criteria, basic dimensions and other considerations of function, siting aspect etc. A
system of references based on an extensive bibliography supports the text. In every section plans, sections, site
layouts, design details and graphs illustrated key aspects of a building type's design. Most illustrations are
dimensioned or scaled - the metric system of measurement is used throughout, and the equivalent in feet/inches can
easily be read either off a graphic scale on the page or from the built-in conversion table. The illustrations are
international in origin and include both well know and less famous designers. Architects Data is primarily a handbook
of building types rather than of construction techniques and details. However its treatment of components (such as
doors and windows) and of spaces for building services is extremely thorough, since consideration of this data is an
essential element of the planning process. The opening pages of basic data on man and his buildings cover critical
subjects such as scale, drawing practice, noise, light and space for the same reason. Particular attention has also
been paid to the implications of energy conservation, means of escape from fire and the needs of the elderly and the
disabled.
ARM System Architecture Stephen Bo Furber 1996 ARM System Architecture will allow you to get started with ARM and get
programs running under emulation. A competent user should understand how ARMs work and be able to conduct simple
experiments in architecture modeling with only a book as a reference.
Fred the Clown Roger Langridge 2004-11-10 The signature creation of cartoonist Roger Langridge, Fred the Clown is the
thinking man's idiot. Fred has an eye for the ladies, as well as several other organs, but the only part of themselves
they're willing to share with him is a carefully placed kneecap. Fred the Clown's misadventures are a curious balance
of bleakness and joyful absurdism; the universe may dump on Fred from a great height, but he never gives up. More often
than not, they involve the pursuit of a lady—any lady will do, it seems, but bearded ladies are at the top of the list.
Disappointment seems inevitable, and it usually is; yet, almost despite himself, Langridge will occasionally give Fred
a happy ending out of nowhere... p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 13.9px Arial; color: #424242}
Reversible Computation: Extending Horizons of Computing Irek Ulidowski 2020-01-01 This open access State-of-the-Art
Survey presents the main recent scientific outcomes in the area of reversible computation, focusing on those that have
emerged during COST Action IC1405 "Reversible Computation - Extending Horizons of Computing", a European research
network that operated from May 2015 to April 2019. Reversible computation is a new paradigm that extends the
traditional forwards-only mode of computation with the ability to execute in reverse, so that computation can run
backwards as easily and naturally as forwards. It aims to deliver novel computing devices and software, and to enhance
existing systems by equipping them with reversibility. There are many potential applications of reversible computation,
including languages and software tools for reliable and recovery-oriented distributed systems and revolutionary
reversible logic gates and circuits, but they can only be realized and have lasting effect if conceptual and firm
theoretical foundations are established first.
Upgrading and Repairing Laptops Scott Mueller 2004 Provides information on how to upgrade, maintain, and troubleshoot
the hardware of laptop computers, discussing the differences among them as well as their various configuration options.
Principles of Marketing Gary M. Armstrong 2018 An introduction to marketing concepts, strategies and practices with a
balance of depth of coverage and ease of learning. Principles of Marketing keeps pace with a rapidly changing field,
focussing on the ways brands create and capture consumer value. Practical content and linkage are at the heart of this
edition. Real local and international examples bring ideas to life and new feature 'linking the concepts' helps
students test and consolidate understanding as they go. The latest edition enhances understanding with a unique
learning design including revised, integrative concept maps at the start of each chapter, end-of-chapter features
summarising ideas and themes, a mix of mini and major case studies to illuminate concepts, and critical thinking
exercises for applying skills.
IBM Power Systems SR-IOV: Technical Overview and Introduction Scott Vetter 2017-01-12 This IBM® RedpaperTM publication
describes the adapter-based virtualization capabilities that are being deployed in high-end IBM POWER7+TM processorbased servers. Peripheral Component Interconnect Express (PCIe) single root I/O virtualization (SR-IOV) is a
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application using all of the technologies discussed in the book. * Web site updates the example application built as
well as additional wireless Java links and software.
Switchgear Manual Hennig Gremmel 2007
Handy Dad in the Great Outdoors Todd Davis 2012-05-25 Trade in screen time for fresh air and family fun with adventures
and experiments from the host of HGTV’s Room Crashers. Slacklining, edible bugs, tarp surfing, and more! In this
awesome follow-up to the hugely popular Handy Dad, extreme sports athlete and TV host Todd Davis gathers more than
thirty projects and activities sure to get kids outside and entertained for hours. With easy-to-follow instructions,
helpful photographs, and detailed line illustrations, Handy Dad in the Great Outdoors is packed with all the
essentials. From simple campsite know-how to more ambitious building projects (tepee anyone?), plus a few pranks for
good measure, this book has something for every family and every place—be it the backcountry or the backyard.
The Virtual Window Anne Friedberg 2009-02-13 From the Renaissance idea of the painting as an open window to the nested
windows and multiple images on today's cinema, television, and computer screens: a cultural history of the metaphoric,
literal, and virtual window. As we spend more and more of our time staring at the screens of movies, televisions,
computers, and handheld devices—"windows" full of moving images, texts, and icons—how the world is framed has become as
important as what is in the frame. In The Virtual Window, Anne Friedberg examines the window as metaphor, as
architectural component, and as an opening to the dematerialized reality we see on the screen. In De pictura (1435),
Leon Battista Alberti famously instructed painters to consider the frame of the painting as an open window. Taking
Alberti's metaphor as her starting point, Friedberg tracks shifts in the perspectival paradigm as she gives us
histories of the architectural window, developments in glass and transparency, and the emerging apparatuses of
photography, cinema, television, and digital imaging. Single-point perspective—Alberti's metaphorical window—has long
been challenged by modern painting, modern architecture, and moving-image technologies. And yet, notes Friedberg, for
most of the twentieth century the dominant form of the moving image was a single image in a single frame. The fractured
modernism exemplified by cubist painting, for example, remained largely confined to experimental, avant-garde work. On
the computer screen, however, where multiple 'windows' coexist and overlap, perspective may have met its end. In this
wide-ranging book, Friedberg considers such topics as the framed view of the camera obscura, Le Corbusier's mandates
for the architectural window, Eisenstein's opinions on the shape of the movie screen, and the multiple images and
nested windows commonly displayed on screens today. The Virtual Window proposes a new logic of visuality, framed and
virtual: an architecture not only of space but of time.
Hardware Hacker Don Lancaster 1994-11-01
Visual Basic 2008 Paul J. Deitel 2009 Appropriate for all basic-to-intermediate level courses in Visual Basic 2008
programming. Created by world-renowned programming instructors Paul and Harvey Deitel, Visual Basic 2008 How to
Program, Fourth Edition introduces all facets of the Visual Basic 2008 language hands-on, through hundreds of working
programs. This book has been thoroughly updated to reflect the major innovations Microsoft has incorporated in Visual
Basic 2008 and .NET 3.5; all discussions and sample code have been carefully audited against the newest Visual Basic
language specification. The many new platform features covered in depth in this edition include: LINQ data queries,
Windows Presentation Foundation (WPF), ASP.NET Ajax and the Microsoft Ajax Library, Silverlight-based rich Internet
application development, and creating Web services with Windows Communication Foundation (WCF). New language features
introduced in this edition: object anonymous types, object initializers, implicitly typed local variables and arrays,
delegates, lambda expressions, and extension methods. Students begin by getting comfortable with the free Visual Basic
Express 2008 IDE and basic VB syntax included on the CD. Next, they build their skills one step at a time, mastering
control structures, classes, objects, methods, variables, arrays, and the core techniques of object-oriented
programming. With this strong foundation in place, the Deitels introduce more sophisticated techniques, including
inheritance, polymorphism, exception handling, strings, GUI's, data structures, generics, and collections. Throughout,
the authors show developers how to make the most of Microsoft's Visual Studio tools. A series of appendices provide
essential programming reference material on topics ranging from number systems to the Visual Studio Debugger, UML 2 to
Unicode and ASCII.
The Race for Perfect: Inside the Quest to Design the Ultimate Portable Computer Steve Hamm 2008-10-31 Personal
computing has reshaped economies and industries, and is transforming how we express ourselves and relate to one
another. The most personal of personal computers are the portables. We carry these gadgets with us wherever we go,
whether they’re laptops, smartphones, or the coolest new Web-surfing devices. The Race for Perfect tells the story of
two generations of entrepreneurs, designers, and engineers as they have struggled to make ever-better portables. Steve
Hamm takes the reader into a world where inspiration, design, engineering, and marketing come together to produce wave
upon wave of the innovative products that we love to talk about and use. From the earliest days of portable computing,
40 years ago, entrepreneurs and designers have pushed forward relentlessly in a quest to create the perfect device.
Their efforts have produced a few fabulous successes and many failures. But they never give up. They’re driven by the
basic rule of the tech industry: innovate or die. In addition to a fascinating read, The Race for Perfect offers
valuable lessons for business people in any industry, revealing how they must INNOVATE constantly to differentiate
their products CREATE design principles that are timeless INTEGRATE design and engineering so products are both useful
and fun to use IMPROVE quality and convenience without compromise TAP social networks to turn customers into fans At
the center of this tale is the story of a single product, Lenovo’s ThinkPad X300 laptop. Lenovo, the first Chinese
company to seek to establish a global consumer brand, bought IBM’s PC division in 2005 primarily to get the company’s
storied ThinkPad laptops. The X300 was conceived as a “halo” product that would draw customers to Lenovo’s entire line.
Woven through The Race for Perfect is a case study of how this ambitious company, with teams in Japan, the United
States, and China, marshaled its resources to pursue laptop perfection. As X300 came close to the finish line, it
collided head-on with Apple’s super-slim MacBook Air—-with surprising results.
Marketing and Smart Technologies Álvaro Rocha 2019-11-28 This book includes selected papers presented at the
International Conference on Marketing and Technologies (ICMarkTech 2019), held at Maieutica Academic Campus (University
Institute of Maia & Polytechnic Institute of Maia) in Maia, Portugal, from 27 to 29 November 2019. It covers up-to-date
cutting-edge research on artificial intelligence applied in marketing, virtual and augmented reality in marketing,
business intelligence databases and marketing, data mining and big data, marketing data science, web marketing, ecommerce and v-commerce, social media and networking, geomarketing and IoT, marketing automation and inbound marketing,
machine learning applied to marketing, customer data management and CRM, and neuromarketing technologies.
LCA of an ecolabeled notebook : consideration of social and environmental impacts along the entire life cycle Andreas
Ciroth 2011
Microcircuits Sten Grillner 2006 Leading neuroscientists discuss the function of microcircuits, functional modules that
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act as elementary processing units bridging single cells to systems and behavior. Microcircuits, functional modules
that act as elementary processing units bridging single cells to systems and behavior, could provide the link between
neurons and global brain function. Microcircuits are designed to serve particular functions; examples of these
functional modules include the cortical columns in sensory cortici, glomeruli in the olfactory systems of insects and
vertebrates, and networks generating different aspects of motor behavior. In this Dahlem Workshop volume, leading
neuroscientists discuss how microcircuits work to bridge the single cell and systems levels and compare the intrinsic
function of microcircuits with their ion channel subtypes, connectivity, and receptors, in order to understand the
design principles and function of the microcircuits. The chapters cover the four major areas of microcircuit research:
motor systems, including locomotion, respiration, and the saccadic eye movements; the striatum, the largest input
station of the basal ganglia; olfactory systems and the neural organization of the glomeruli; and the neocortex. Each
chapter is followed by a group report, a collaborative discussion among senior scientists. Contributors Lidia AlonsoNanclares, Hagai Bergman, Maria Blatow, J. Paul Bolam, Ansgar Büschges, Antonio Caputi, Jean-Pierre Changeux, Javier
DeFelipe, Carsten Duch, Paul Feinstein, Stuart Firestein, Yves Frégnac, Rainer W. Friedrich, C. Giovanni Galizia, Ann
M. Graybiel, Charles A. Greer, Sten Grillner, Tadashi Isa, Ole Kiehn, Minoru Kimura, Anders Lanser, Gilles Laurent,
Pierre-Marie Lledo, Wolfgang Maass, Henry Markram, David A. McCormick, Christoph M. Michel, Peter Mombaerts, Hannah
Monyer, Hans-Joachim Pflüger, Dietmar Plenz, Diethelm W. Richter, Silke Sachse, H. Sebastian Seung, Keith T. Sillar,
Jeffrey C. Smith, David L. Sparks, D. James Surmeier, Eörs Szathmáry, James M. Tepper, Jeff R. Wickens, Rafael Yuste
Project Management for Construction Chris Hendrickson 1989-01-01
Embedded Linux Projects Using Yocto Project Cookbook Alex González 2015-03-30 If you are an embedded developer learning
about embedded Linux with some experience with the Yocto project, this book is the ideal way to become proficient and
broaden your knowledge with examples that are immediately applicable to your embedded developments. Experienced
embedded Yocto developers will find new insight into working methodologies and ARM specific development competence.
ThinkPad Deborah A. Dell 2000 Seven years ago, IBM didn't even have a portable computer product. As the story unfolds,
Dell and Purdy reveal a rare inside view on how IBM created and made ThinkPad the most successful brand in history.
Getting Started with Secure Embedded Systems Alexandru Radovici 2022-01-02 Build secure and reliable IoT applications
for micro:bit and Raspberry Pi Pico by using Rust and Tock. One of the first Operating Systems written in Rust, Tock is
designed to safely run multiple applications on low power devices, enabling you to build a secure foundation for IoT
systems. It is an open-source OS that has recently gained popularity as companies such as Google[1] explore and
integrate it into their products. This book guides you through the steps necessary to customize and integrate Tock into
your devices. First, you'll explore the characteristics of Tock and how to run it on two of the most popular IoT
platforms: micro:bit and Raspberry Pi Pico. You’ll also take a look at Rust and how to use it for building secure
applications with Tock. The book focuses on the Tock kernel internals and presents the steps necessary to integrate new
features. From simple drivers to the more complex asynchronous ones, you are provided with a detailed description of
the Tock kernel API. Next, you'll review the Tock applications framework for C. Starting from simple Tock APIs to the
more complex Inter-Process Communication system, this book provides a complete overview of the Tock application
ecosystem. By taking a practical approach, Getting Started with Secure Embedded Systems provides a starting point for
building a secure IoT foundation using the Tock Operating System. You will: Use Rust for embedded systems development
Write applications and drivers for Tock Customize the Tock kernel for specific hardware platforms Set a solid base for
building secure and reliable IoT applications Use Tock to ensure the security of your microcontrollers and integrate
them into your projects Manage products that rely on Tock Who This Book Is For IoT system designers, developers, and
integrators who are familiar with operating systems concepts. The book can also be suitable for people with less
experience, who want to gain an overview of the latest hardware and software technologies related to building secure
IoT systems.
Computer Organization and Design RISC-V Edition David A. Patterson 2017-05-12 The new RISC-V Edition of Computer
Organization and Design features the RISC-V open source instruction set architecture, the first open source
architecture designed to be used in modern computing environments such as cloud computing, mobile devices, and other
embedded systems. With the post-PC era now upon us, Computer Organization and Design moves forward to explore this
generational change with examples, exercises, and material highlighting the emergence of mobile computing and the
Cloud. Updated content featuring tablet computers, Cloud infrastructure, and the x86 (cloud computing) and ARM (mobile
computing devices) architectures is included. An online companion Web site provides advanced content for further study,
appendices, glossary, references, and recommended reading. Features RISC-V, the first such architecture designed to be
used in modern computing environments, such as cloud computing, mobile devices, and other embedded systems Includes
relevant examples, exercises, and material highlighting the emergence of mobile computing and the cloud
The Modern Amateur Electronics Manual Günter Haarmann 1990
How the ThinkPad Changed the Worldâ€"and Is Shaping the Future Arimasa Naitoh 2017-06-13 The ThinkPad notebook computer
has been at the center of the digital revolution that has transformed millions of lives around the world, allowing
users to obtain access to their documents, pictures and other personal data from virtually anywhere at any time. More
than 100 million ThinkPads have been sold since they were introduced in 1992, some twenty-five years ago. ThinkPads
played a prominent role in NASA's space exploration and at the International Space Station. They accompanied explorers
who traversed the entire length of the Nile River and conquered Mount Everest. ThinkPads also played a major role in
changing the very architecture of how humanity's knowledge is stored and made available. In this book, Arimasa Naitoh,
the father of the ThinkPad, collaborates with American business journalist and author William J. Holstein to write
candidly about the incredible technological and personal struggles he and fellow engineers faced. And he offers his
vision of the future of mobile computing—because this revolution is not even close to being finished.
Mathematics for the International Student: Worked solutions 2005
Embedded Linux Development Using Yocto Project Cookbook Alex González 2018-01-25 Over 79 hands-on recipes for
professional embedded Linux developers to optimize and boost their Yocto Project know-how Key Features Optimize your
Yocto setup to speed up development and debug build issues Use what is quickly becoming the standard embedded Linux
product builder framework—the Yocto Project Recipe-based implementation of best practices to optimize your Linux system
Book Description The Yocto Project has become the de facto distribution build framework for reliable and robust
embedded systems with a reduced time to market.You'll get started by working on a build system where you set up Yocto,
create a build directory, and learn how to debug it. Then, you'll explore everything about the BSP layer, from creating
a custom layer to debugging device tree issues. In addition to this, you’ll learn how to add a new software layer,
packages, data, scripts, and configuration files to your system. You will then cover topics based on application
development, such as using the Software Development Kit and how to use the Yocto project in various development
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environments. Toward the end, you will learn how to debug, trace, and profile a running system. This second edition has
been updated to include new content based on the latest Yocto release. What you will learn Optimize your Yocto Project
setup to speed up development and debug build issues Use Docker containers to build Yocto Project-based systems Take
advantage of the user-friendly Toaster web interface to the Yocto Project build system Build and debug the Linux kernel
and its device trees Customize your root filesystem with already-supported and new Yocto packages Optimize your
production systems by reducing the size of both the Linux kernel and root filesystems Explore the mechanisms to
increase the root filesystem security Understand the open source licensing requirements and how to comply with them
when cohabiting with proprietary programs Create recipes, and build and run applications in C, C++, Python, Node.js,
and Java Who this book is for If you are an embedded Linux developer with the basic knowledge of Yocto Project, this
book is an ideal way to broaden your knowledge with recipes for embedded development.
Special Relativity for Beginners Jrgen Freund 2008 This book, first appearing in German in 2004 under the title
Spezielle Relativittstheorie fr Studienanfnger, offers access to the special theory of relativity for readers with a
background in mathematics and physics comparable to a high school honors degree. All mathematical and physical
competence required beyond that level is gradually developed through the book, as more advanced topics are introduced.
The full tensor formalism, however, is dispensed with as it would only be a burden for the problems to be dealt with.
Eventually, a substantial and comprehensive treatise on special relativity emerges which, with its gray-shaded
formulary, is an invaluable reference manual for students and scientists alike.Some crucial results are derived more
than once with different approaches: the Lorentz transformation in one spatial direction three times, the Doppler
formula four times, the Lorentz transformation in two directions twice; also twice the unification of electric and
magnetic forces, the velocity addition formula, as well as the aberration formula. Beginners will be grateful to find
several routes to the goal; moreover, for a theory like relativity, it is of fundamental importance to demonstrate that
it is self-contained and without contradictions.Author's website: www.relativity.ch.
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I Loved a Rogue Katharine Ashe 2015-02-24 In the third in Katharine Ashe's Prince Catchers series, the eldest of three
very different sisters must fulfill a prophecy to discover their birthright. But if Eleanor is destined to marry a
prince, why can't she resist the scoundrel who seduced her? She can pour tea, manage a household, and sew a modest
gown. In short, Eleanor Caulfield is the perfect vicar's daughter. Yet there was a time when she'd risked everything
for a black-eyed gypsy who left her brokenhearted. Now he stands before her—dark, virile, and ready to escort her on a
journey to find the truth about her heritage. Leaving eleven years ago should have given Taliesin freedom. Instead he's
returned to Eleanor, determined to have her all to himself, tempting her with kisses and promising her a passion she's
so long denied herself. But if he was infatuated before, he's utterly unprepared for what will happen when Eleanor
decides to abandon convention—and truly live . . .
SDN: Software Defined Networks Thomas D. Nadeau 2013-08-08 Explore the emerging definitions, protocols, and standards
for SDN—software-defined, software-driven, programmable networks—with this comprehensive guide. Two senior network
engineers show you what’s required for building networks that use software for bi-directional communication between
applications and the underlying network infrastructure. This vendor-agnostic book also presents several SDN use cases,
including bandwidth scheduling and manipulation, input traffic and triggered actions, as well as some interesting use
cases around big data, data center overlays, and network-function virtualization. Discover how enterprises and service
providers alike are pursuing SDN as it continues to evolve. Explore the current state of the OpenFlow model and
centralized network control Delve into distributed and central control, including data plane generation Examine the
structure and capabilities of commercial and open source controllers Survey the available technologies for network
programmability Trace the modern data center from desktop-centric to highly distributed models Discover new ways to
connect instances of network-function virtualization and service chaining Get detailed information on constructing and
maintaining an SDN network topology Examine an idealized SDN framework for controllers, applications, and ecosystems
PC World 2003
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